
From: Robert Colvard [mailto:robert_colvard@att.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 12:55 PM 
To: Kevin Tatreau; Steve Auger 
Subject: RFP Comments 
 
Kevin, 
Both current RFPs have the following statement: 
(2) Within 21 Calendar Days of the date of the invitation to enter credit underwriting:   

(a)     A letter from the Local Government confirming the following for the entire Development site, 
including confirmation that these items were in place as of the Application deadline: that the 
site plan has been approval, that the site is appropriately zoned for the proposed Development, 
and that roads are available to the proposed Development; 
On third line change "approval" to "approved". 
  
It would seem appropriate for any site plan approved by application 
deadline  be a preliminary or conceptual site plan. If a final site plan is 
desired, remove it from this section and make it required during credit 
underwriting as it has been in the past. 
 Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Bob Colvard 
ROUNDSTONE DEVELOPMENT 
420 Snug Harbor Drive 
Merritt Island, FL 32953 
Office 321-454-3357 
Cell 321-446-5205 
Fax 321-452-8845 
E-mail BC@rstdev.com 
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